
 

NR# 2024-012 
OR# 24-144298  

                     FLPD.gov 

Detective Ali Adamson | Office of the Chief | 954-828-6433 |aadamson@flpd.gov 

 
 
 
 

  
August 17, 2024 

FLPD INVESTIGATING HOMICIDE  
THAT LEFT ONE DEAD 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department (FLPD) is investigating a homicide that occurred on 
Saturday, August 17th, at approximately 5:05 a.m. This incident occurred in the 600 block of NW 
62nd Street in the city of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

FLPD responded to the location after receiving reports of a shooting in the area. Upon arrival, 
officers and Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue (FLFR) located three adult male victims inside a vehicle, 
suffering from gunshot wounds. All three victims were transported to Broward Health Medical 
Center by Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue. One additional adult male victim, who was not struck by 
gunfire, was located and transported to the hospital as a precaution.  
 

One of the male victims was later pronounced dead at the hospital and the other three victims 
remain hospitalized. The name of the deceased victim is not being released due to pending next 
of kin notification. The names of the other involved victims are also being withheld in accordance 
with Florida State Statute.  
 

Preliminary investigation into this incident revealed that this shooting occurred in the roadway 
while the victims were driving in the area. After the shooting, the suspect(s) immediately fled the 
area. No arrests have been made and detectives continue to work to gather additional 
information and details about what may have led up to the shooting.  
 

The investigation remains on-going, and detectives are urging anyone with information about 
this incident or the suspects responsible to contact Detective Jennifer Saint-Jean at 954-828-
5570, the Homicide Tipline at 954-828-6677, or remain anonymous by contacting Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.   
 

### 

https://www.flpd.gov/

